The Department of Natural Resources Office of Coastal Management is currently reviewing the following project for Consistency with the State and Local Coastal Resources Management Act of 1978, as amended (La. R.S. 49:214.21-214.41), and the regulations of the Louisiana Coastal Resources Program (LCRP).
Pursuant to Section 306 (d)(14) of the Coastal Zone Management Act of 1972, as amended (CZMA), the public may submit comments on proposed projects to OCM Consistency Section, P.O. Box 44487, Baton Rouge, LA 70804-4487. Applications may be inspected during OCM business hours at 617 N. 3rd Street, Baton Rouge, LA. Comments must be received within 15 days of this notice to be considered. For more information, contact Mark Hogan at (225) 219-9530 or (800) 267-4019.

Direct Federal Actions:
C20250099 NMFS Modifications to Size Limit for Gulf Lane Snapper, Offshore Louisiana 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Federal License or Permit:
C20250003 Mod 03 CPRA PO-0199 Chandeleur Island Restoration Project -Offshore Pump-Out Area & Corridor Expansion

